
16th May 2014 

PCN_RD140008 

Dear Customer 

We have been advised by Titan Opto the following design change is being 

applied to the part numbers shown below with immediate effect. The reason 

for this change is to improve the PCB placement process where optical 

inspection is used. No electrical or mechanical change so form, fit and 

function are not affected. 

Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our Distribution Centre facility, 

therefore it may take some time for this change to filter through to customer 

deliveries of the below part number(s). 

Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 

 

TOL2012DWF  TOL2012MGB TOL2012MR 

TOL2012MG  TOL2012MGB TOL2012MRA 

TOL2012MG  TOL2012MO  TOL2012MRB 

TOL2012MGB  TOL2012MOB TOL2012MRB 

TOL2012MGB  TOL2012MR  TOL2012MRB 

TOL2012MGB  TOL2012MR  TOL2012MY 

Sincerely 

Anglia Components Ltd 


